From: |

Sent: 27 May 2019 20:43

To: Planning

Subject: comment on planning application 2019/1103/P
Importance: High

2019/1103/P

9 Pilgrim's Lane Hampstead London NW3 151

| would like to comment in support of this planning application. | completely understand why a family with young children
would wish to move the kitchen from the basement to the ground floor so they can look out to their garden. I think the
proposed extension is cleverly and sensitively designed and note that it is structurally independent from the existing house.



